
Hello, 
 
I am emailing you to please reconsider removing vaccine excemptions in Oregon. Religious and 
philosophical excemptions to vaccines are what make America a great place to live. The fact that parents 
can make health decisions for their family and not be told what they have to do by their government. 
Taking away parents rights on underregulated vaccines whose makers have zero liability is un-American. 
Please reconsider letting parents retain this right. 
 
Katharine  
 


